
 

Clery Crime Alert – Motor Vehicle Theft 
On Wednesday May 29th, 2024, at approximately 12:00 pm the NYPD notified the Department 
of Public Safety of a motor vehicle theft that occurred on Saturday May 25th.  at approximately 
1:15pm. During this time a non-affiliate’s vehicle was stolen from the corner of 168th Street 
and Saint Nicholas Avenue. CCTV shows the below individuals approach the victim’s vehicle. 
The male in the grey sweat suit then enters the victim’s vehicle using a key. The vehicle is last 
seen heading North on Broadway from 168th Street. If you have any information regarding this 
crime, please contact the NYPD 33rd pct Detective Squad at 212-927-3780 and Public Safety at 
212-305-7979. 

 

Please note – Clery crime alerts are distributed, pursuant to Federal law, for specific crimes in 
defined locations. They do not present, nor are they intended to present, a complete picture of 
crime on campus. 
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